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WEEDON BEC PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Clerk:   Mrs Susan Halkett 
  16 St Marys Way, Weedon Bec, Northampton NN7 4QL 

Tel/Fax:  Weedon Bec (01327) 341057 
Email:  weedonbecpc@btinternet.com 

07th March, 2014 
 
Mr Tony Wincott 
Weedon Sports Association 
20 Lancers Way 
Weedon 
Northants 
NN7 4PH 
 
Dear Tony 
 
Jubilee Field – Proposed Pavilion 

This letter is provided by Weedon Bec Parish Council to the Weedon Sports Association for 
inclusion with the submission to Daventry District Council (planning application) and for 
funding agencies. This is in order to clarify Weedon Bec Parish Council’s involvement in the 
Weedon Sports Association’s project to build a community building to include changing room 
facilities and activity/meeting rooms on the Jubilee Field, Weedon Bec. 
 
The Parish Council fully supports the development of a new community facility within 
Weedon Bec and supports the proposals brought forward by Weedon Sports Association.  
We wish them success through the planning and funding stages. The addition of activity and 
meeting rooms will provide useful additional space, which will supplement that already 
available at the Village Hall and around the village, and we envisage that these facilities 
would be well used. 
 
Jubilee Field is owned by Weedon Bec Parish Council and has been made a ‘Field in Trust’. 
It is a multiuse field open to the public and part of it is leased to the Weedon FC for use as 
their home ground football pitch. The football pitch has recently seen extensive investment to 
help improve this facility and invest in its future use. A long term lease will be negotiated for 
any community centre built at Jubilee Field. The field will continue to remain open to the 
public at all times. 
 
The community centre will be self-sufficient and be run independently of any Parish Council 
involvement, including financial input. The Parish Council will support events and activities 
run at the community centre. 
 
We hope that this letter of support helps Weedon Sports Association progress this proposal. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sue Halkett 
On behalf of the Parish Council 


